
May 31, 2005 
 
 
Mr. John Shea, Chairman 
Athletic Committee 
Warren County School District 
105 North Carver Street 
Warren, PA  16365 
 
Dear Toby,  
 
 The Athletic Coordinators of the District are proposing to the committee a fee 

adjustment in our adult ticket prices for the 2005-2006 school year.  We believe with the 

rising cost to our programs this would be one way to help offset some of the increasing 

costs facing us down the line.  We believe a $.50 increase across the board only on adult 

tickets would generate approximately $6,381.  These numbers are based on adult tickets 

sold this past school year. 

 Enclosed is a list of adult tickets sold for all county high schools during the past 

school year.  Mr. Grant requested this for you and the committee members.  We are also 

open to any suggestions on how to generate more revenue for our schools. 

 Thanks for your consideration. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Tony Fera Youngsville 
Rick Gignac Beaty 
Tom Santo Eisenhower 
Jack Werner Sheffield 
Jeff White Warren 


